
military present and the 
band played each mili-
tary song. All of the stu-
dents were very cooper-
ative and respectful. 
Thank you everyone for 
coming out for our Vet-
erans day program. 
We would like to espe-
cially thank Mr. Eriks, 
our Social Studies 
teacher , for coordinat-
ing and planning this 
every year so we have 
the chance to honor our 

veterans. We especially 
want to thank our military 
for defending the free-
doms we all enjoy and 
hold so dear.  

V eterans day is a day 
to honor those who 

have fought for our coun-
try, including those who  
paid the ultimate price. 
Veterans day was No-
vember 11, and Hebron 
High School hosted U.S. 
Representative Mr. Mike 
Aylesworth, who is a vet-
eran and from district 11 
as our guest. He spoke 
about who he was and 
how he got to where he is 
today. Many of us were 
surprised to learn that he 
was a former Hebron Hawk! 
The middle school and high 
school choirs lead by Choir 
teacher Mrs. Beahn sang 
several patriotic songs, and 

the high school band played 
some amazing instrumentals, 
lead by Mr. Cheek. Lucas 
Sheetz and Nathan Janowicz 
played the bugle call, Taps. 
There were community mem-
bers from all branches of the 

Winter is just around the corner, which 

means so is homecoming. The annual 

homecoming game is on December 9,  

versus the Lacrosse 

Tigers. The girls varsi-

ty starts at 6 p.m. 

with the boys varsity 

following at 7:30 p.m. 

Every student will be 

able to get into the game for free. Tickets 

for the dance are on sale for $15. Satur-

day’s dance is on December 10 from 8-11 in 

the high school cafeteria. Stop Club and 

Student Council have decided the theme 

of “mid-winter night” for this year’s semi-

formal dance. Dress up days that week are: 

Monday--America Day, wear red, white and 

blue; Tuesday-Frat Day, 

stereotypical ‘80’s Izod 

look; Wednesday--Twin 

Day; Thursday--Class 

Theme Day; Friday--Red 

and White Day. Don’t for-

get the food drive competition! All non perish-

ables count as points for each class and go to 

stock the Hebron Country Pantry. Spirit week, 

game, and dance—happy homecoming every-

one!    

Veterans Day 

I n s i d e  t h i s  

i s s u e :  

Girl’s basketball 2 

Boy’s basketball 2 

Bowling 3 

Spell Bowl 3 

Cheer 3 

NHS 4 

Guidance 4 

Homecoming 2016! 

H E B R O N  H I G H  

S C H O O L  

H E L P I N G  

S T U D E N T S  

S U C C E E D !  
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S p e c i a l  

P o i n t s  o f   

I n t e r e s t  

 Sports 

 Guidance 

 Hawk’s Nest 

 Thanksgiving   

 Spell Bowl 

 NHS 
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Thanksgiving Break is 

November  24 and 25, 

2016. Enjoy a safe and  

restful break giving 

thanks. Whether you eat 

turkey or tofurkey, we 

hope you enjoy the time 

with your friends and 

family. 

   

Girls Basketball 

Wrestling 

Boys Hawks Basketball 

The boys played an 

intramural scrimmage 

on Saturday, Novem-

ber 19, 2016. The Heb-

ron Boys first official 

game was against 

Covenant Christian on 

Tuesday, November 

22, 2016, where they 

won 94-69. The next 

game up is at home 

against Kouts on Black 

Friday, November 25. 

We are look-

ing for a big 

crowd Friday 

night so 

make sure to 

come and 

support the 

team. Costs 

for the game 

are $4 for students and 

$5 dollars for adults. 

Be sure make sure to 

wear red or white and 

show your Hebron 

pride!!  

juniors Tony Summer-
ville, Kyle Wallace, 
sophomores Ted 
Siecinski, Ewan Do-
novan, Jacob Mentz, 
Kyle Carrick, and fresh-
men Aiden Carnell, and 
Damian Abramson, but 
they hope to peak by 

Wrestling has only had 
one meet so far but 
they have high hopes 
for the near future. 
There captain senior 
Raul Fierro has been 
pushing the others to 
improve. Their team 
may be small: Fierro, 

the end of the season. 
There is a Boone 
Grove Tournament 
Saturday so come 
support our Hebron 
wrestlers! 

junior varsity team, 
Morgan Hein is the 
head junior varsity 
coach. Hebron gradu-
ate, Paige Hickenbot-
tom, is also helping this 
year. The coaches plan 
to continue the buddy 
system this year which 
is where an upperclass-
men supports and 
cheers on an under-

classmen dur-
ing practice 
and at their 
games. The 
team played 
their season 
opener 
against Knox 
on Thursday November 
3rd, they beat the Lady 
Redskins 57-34. Hope to 
see you at the next game! 

The Hebron Lady 
Hawk’s basketball team 
is looking forward to a 
great season if every-
one stays healthy. The 
team’s ultimate goal is 
to win the Porter Coun-
ty Conference and to 
win sectionals and ad-
vance to regionals this 
year. There is new 
coaching staff for the 

T h e  H a w k ’ s  N e w s  



Bowling 
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The boys and girls bowling 
team have strong leaders 
this year, with junior,  
Aiden Swinford leading 
the boys, and sophomore 
Kayli Iorio leading the 
girls. Also on the boys 
team is senior, Kyle Sloan; 
juniors James Flaherty, 
and Aiden Swinford; soph-
omores Frankie Lara and 
Jared Hinkle. The boys 
have had five meets so 
far, beating both South 

Newton and North New-
ton. The girls team in-
cludes sophomores Riley 
McCullough, Natalie Kirby, 
Kayli Iorio, and freshman 
Kyana Maldonado. They 
struggled to get girls on 
the team this year, and 
still need one more to 
make a full team. This 
makes it challenging to 
win meets. Both teams 
practice on Tuesday and 
Thursday at the Hebron 

Lanes. Come support your Heb-
ron Bowling teams at Lowell 
next Tuesday for their next 
meet.  

The cheerleaders and our single lifter 

are eager to cheer on the boys and 

girls basketball teams this season. The 

captains of the team are Mackenzie 

Lloyd and Brianne Fieser. They have 

the honor of choreographing and 

teaching the PCC cheer and dance to 

the rest of the conference cheerleaders this 

year. Our two seniors Mackenzie and lifter 

Alec Long are especially excited for this com-

ing season and hope to make some lasting 

memories in their final year. Come out and 

support the team at all of the home games and 

the tournaments!  

The Hebron HS Spell Bowl team has been hard at 

work since the beginning of the school year prac-

ticing every Monday through Thursday the 3,281 

tricky words on the list this year. All the hard work 

culminated in the official 

meet held on November 3 

at Kouts High School. 

Their hard work paid off, 

with the team coming in a 

very respectable second 

place in our division, and 

Spell Bowl 

Cheer  

our all-star Andrew Briggs earning a perfect score! 

Just like last year, though, we were two words away 

from placing for state, so that ended our season. 

Thank you to the team of: Andrew Briggs, Heather 

Loser, Umaimah Fatima, 

Jason Licht, Eric Ream, 

Maddie Ream, Rianna 

Reece, Claudea Suarez, 

Caden Toczek, and Lauren 

Yates for all your hard 

work and dedication.  



 
 
 
 

 
The Hebron Hawkettes are lead by senior Jessica Sobczak and junior 
Aubrey Sohaney. Additional members of the dance team are seniors 
Natalie Egolf and Jenny McCarthy; juniors Nicole Thalman, Olivia Ber-
nal, Jessica Popp; and freshman Bella Vaupel. This is the dance team’s 
second year in the Indiana High School Dance Team Association 
(IHSDTA). The team has been learning new choreographed jazz rou-
tines that will be performed for every competition. Three dancers will be performing solo routines 
to be able to compete for Solo Semi State and State. Upcoming competitions are on December 17 
at Kahler Middle School and January 7 to start of the new year at McCutcheon High School. The 
Hawkettes also perform at many of the boys and girls home basketball games during halftime. 
Hope to see you come and support your dancers during halftime! 

Dance 

NHS 

Since the weather is changing and the Christmas season is upon us, National 

Honor Society is participating in a few different things to help those in need. 

Find any National Honor Society member to purchase the following candy 

from Albanese: gummy bears, chocolate covered malt balls, or chocolate cov-

ered peanuts. The proceeds will be used to buy materials to make the blan-

kets, which will be donated to the Women's Shelter in Valparaiso. There is al-

so a Coat Drive being held, so please bring any old coats, gloves, hats, and 

scarves to help those who are not fortunate enough to have these items this 

winter season. Finally, if anyone is interesting in donating to the Giving Tree, just stop in the library 

and speak to Mrs. Kiner. Thank you for your continued support! 

Guidance  

 All current sophomores and juniors who are interested in taking a vocational class next year are 

encouraged to attend an open house. The first open house will be on December 2, from 8-9 am. 

You must turn in a permission slip by November 30th and provide your own transportation. 

Open house form and permission slip is available in the guidance office.  

 The Red Ribbon and James & Betty Dye scholarships are now available online or in the guidance 

office.  Please see the guidance office for more information on scholarships.  



Hebron High School 

509 S. Main Street, Hebron, IN 46341 

(219) 996-4771 

HEBRON HIGH SCHOOL MISSION STATEMENT 

 Hebron High School, in partnership with parents and the community, is committed to anticipate, recognize, and meet the individual 

needs of all students as they prepare for their futures. 

HEBRON HIGH SCHOOL VISION STATEMENT 

It is our vision that all graduates of Hebron High School: 

 Shall enter their post-high school life prepared to meet the challenges set before them 

 Shall have the resources to make themselves competitive in their chosen vocation 

 Will strive to be life-long learners 

To ensure our vision we shall: 

 Encourage and challenge each student to recognize learning as a lifelong experience 

 Furnish the tools and provide the opportunities to obtain the skills necessary for each student to work to his/her full potential 

 Assist each student to become actively involved in his/her learning experience so he/she may learn to reason intelligently, evaluate 

choices wisely, communicate effectively, work cooperatively and solve problems creatively 

 Maintain a safe and positive learning environment where each student will develop the academic and social skills necessary to become 

a productive citizens 

 


